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lMay
27th
1922

Mr 7 1L Bates
1234 Harbert Ave
lMemphis Tenn
Dear Mr Bates:

I have your letter of May 22nd. The
photographs you refer to were received and it was
my impression lMr. Black wrote you in regard to them.

With personal regards, I am,

Very truly yours
E G LIEBOLD

EGL Z General Secretary to HENRY FORD



